Urgent Notification

on

Internet Explorer Version and Settings

All concerned are hereby informed that some security enhancement has been made on MSTC's e-Portal
https://www.mstcecommerce.com for which following are necessarily required to be ensured by all
concerned bidders and sellers:

1) TLS 1.2 is enabled on your Internet Explorer browser to access the website. It may be checked
through Tools --> Internet Options --> Advanced tab on Internet Explorer browser.

2) Internet Explorer version 10 or above (Including Microsoft Edge in Internet
Explorer mode) is required to be used.

Above supersedes all similar instructions issued anywhere on MSTC e-Portal regarding IE version and TLS
Settings in Internet Browser.



